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At The Duke of Edinburgh’s International Award Australia, the safety and well-being of 
children and young people is our top priority. We are dedicated to creating a safe, 
supportive, and empowering environment for all Duke of Ed users, staff, and volunteers. 
Our commitment to child safety is at the heart of everything we do. 

We have a zero-tolerance approach to child abuse, and any allegations or concerns will be 
taken very seriously. We follow robust policies and procedures to address and resolve issues 
swiftly and consistently. 

As part of our commitment to child safety, we adhere to our legal, moral and mandatory 
obligations to report concerns to the appropriate authorities whenever a child's safety is at 
risk. We actively work to prevent abuse by identifying potential risks early, taking steps to 
reduce those risks, and ensuring a safe environment for all involved. 

We also prioritise mandatory regular training and education for our board members, staff, 
and volunteers, helping them recognise and respond to child protection issues. 

Additionally, we are committed to cultural safety for all children and young people, 
including Aboriginal children, children from culturally and linguistically diverse backgrounds, 
and children with disabilities. We are dedicated to providing an inclusive environment 
where every young person feels respected, supported, and safe. 

The Duke of Edinburgh’s International Award Australia stands firm in its commitment to 
child safety and the well-being of all young people. 

 


